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KENDALL COUNTY CLERK ANNOUNCES  

NEW VOTER IDENTIFICATION CARDS MAILED 

Kendall County Clerk and Recorder, Debbie Gillette, is informing Kendall County registered voters that their 

new voter registration cards will be mailed the week of July 17, 2023, and urges voters to keep their cards for 

reference for the upcoming 2024 elections.  The voter registration card is your informational source for 

determining where to vote, and lists your congressional, state senate, state representative and county board 

districts. 

The Clerk is asking all voters that receive a voter registration card for someone who no longer is living at that 

residence, to please return those voter registration cards back to the County Clerk’s Voter Registration Office. 

Simply write on the voter registration card “RETURN TO SENDER – NO LONGER AT THIS ADDRESS” 

and put it in your mailbox for the post office to return to the Voter Registration Office.  Once the office receives 

the returned voter registration card, a confirmation of address card will be sent to the same address again, as 

required by Illinois law.  The voter is asked to return the confirmation card as well, in the same manner as the 

voter card was returned. 


